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INDIA

EOI Notification-
Appointment of Internal Auditors of various units of ICAIl for FY 2025-26

This is with reference to the appointment of Internal Auditors for various units of the Institute of
Chartered Accountants of India for the financial year 2025-26.

We wish to inform you that in respect of Pune Branch of ICAl, where the internal auditors had
completed their tenure of three years, the Expression of Interest (EOI) was called for from firms of
Chartered Accountants for the said assignment by hosting the notice on the Institute’s website with
the closing date of 22nd September 2025. The notice contained detailed eligibility criteria, scope of
work, remuneration and other relevant terms.

However, it has been observed that the response has been lower than expected. Based on the
direction of the Vice-Chairman of the Audit Committee, the last date for submission of EOls has now
been extended to 3rd October 2025 (6:00 PM).

The EOI document is available at the following link for ready reference:

https://resource.cdn.icai.org/88132appointment-for-internal-auditors-2025-26.pdf

Rishi Sharma

Secretary, Audit Committee,

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India,
ICAl Bhawan, A-29, Sector - 62, Noida-201309
Phone — 0120-3045936
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